HIGHWAYS WORK  -  WEST STREET, ALFRISTON  28.10.24 – 01.11.24

Dear Subscriber,

Maintenance work is due to be carried out on West Street, Alfriston from Monday 28th October to 1st November. 

This work is being carried out on behalf of ESCC Highways by Rejuvo.   They have advised that the work is for pavement re-surfacing and is likely to only take between 1-2 days, weather depending.

You can contact Rejuvo with any queries on 01948 820494 or email:  customercare@rejuvo.com.

With kind regards

Suzanna

